

MEMORANDUM

Vice-Principal (Academic)

To:

Georgina Moore

Secretary of the Senate

From:

Patrick Deane

Vice-Principal (Academic)

Date:

October 7, 2009

Subject:

Vice-Principal (Academic)'s Report on Diversity

Dear Georgina:

On January 29, 2009, the Senate approved a motion put forward by the Senate Operations Review Committee (SORC) requesting that a report to Senate on progress made towards recommendations contained in the *Henry Report* and the Senate Educational Equity Committee's (SEEC's) response to the *Henry Report* be tabled at future October Senate meetings. As this topic is of great importance to the University, I write to inform Senate that, to accommodate a meeting between myself and SEEC scheduled for early November, the progress report on diversity issues will be delayed until the November 26, 2009 Senate meeting. I trust that this one month delay is acceptable to the Senate.

Respectfully submitted,

Patrick Deane

Vice-Principal (Academic)

Copy: Principal Daniel R. Woolf, Chair, Senate